Belkin International, Inc.
12045 East Waterfront Drive, Playa Vista, CA 90094

Date: 2011/7/20

GENERAL DECLARATION

We, Belkin International, Inc. declares that device does not have “Ad Hoc on non-US
frequencies ” and/or “on DFS frequencies” while applying for the follow product.

FCC ID: K7SF9K1106V1

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact
us. Thank you!

Daniel Wesey / EMC Regulatory Compliance Engineer
Belkin International, Inc.

TEL: 1 (310) 751-2816

FAX: 1 (310) 751-5912

Email: danielw@belkin.com



